
21/03/2023 

MRS Liz Sheather 
5 / 16 The Crescent ST 
Dee why NSW 2099 

 

RE: DA2022/2081 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I wholeheartedly support the development of a sporting complex on the corner of Kentwell 
Road and Pittwater Road. As I understand it this facility will encompass various sporting codes 
which I believe will be an asset to the Northern Beaches community. 

From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 21/03/2023 5:27:51 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission




